
DSF Band Booster Meeting Minutes  
August 1, 2016 

 

Attendees:  Cornelia Corbett, Brooke Davis, Jill Blouch, Julie Black and Rob Blankenship 
 
Cornelia Corbett called the meeting to order at 6:10 pm.   
 
Minutes from June 13, 2016 - distributed via e-mail prior to meeting.   
Motion made to approve minutes.  Motion approved. 
 
Band Officers 
Cornelia Corbett has an updated list of contact information that will be sent out to all of us 
electronically. She passed out paper copies to those of us present at the meeting. 
 
Band Constitution and Bylaws 
 
Cornelia asked us to read the portions about our roles and review the whole document. She will update 
on the website. 
Read and sign the conflict of interest paper at the bottom/or email Cornelia that you have read and 
agree. 
 
2016-2017 Band Calendar 
 **Band Booster Meetings 
 

 Cornelia passed out the revised calendar for all present. 

 Fee Night 3-6 pm on August 30. We need a table for spirit gear and folks to work it. 

 Squirrels game might happen that night, too, but a 5 pm game. TBD after Rob talks to Mr. May. 
Will see if we can do the Wednesday game or another date before September 5 because it will 
be hard to manage with fee night. 

 Curriculum Fair in February will need a table and volunteers. 

 We hope to select new officers February/March of 2017. 
 
Fundraising 2016-2017 – We will put a folder together with all the fundraising in second week of band 
camp; include at the table at picnic along with the sign up for parent volunteers 
 

 Rebel Cards – waiting on Sugar Shack, have a number of vendors already lined up; need 
to work on design; thinking about $10.00 and a competition to get kids to sell more. 

 Restaurant Nights – Chick Fil A, Chipotle, Pizza Express scheduled 

 Kroger cards – will include information on how to sign up 

 Mattresses – September 10? Have not confirmed, but hope to still do this. 

 Brunswick Stew – will deposit checks as they come in this time 

 Nutcracker? not decided yet, but likely 

 Tin Pan – may be our only Spring fundraiser; very successful last year. 
 
 
 



Marching Band – updates from Rob 

 Timpani – Need to replace or can we refurbish the old to save money? To refurbish and put on 
wheels might be $1000. That seems to be the best idea for now. Once refurbished must stay on 
the cart so they stay in good shape. Might get Eric Harris to do the repairs.  

 $18,000 estimated budget for 2016-2017. Will be a little less because there are a number of 
students who have dropped out. 

 $14,000 in equipment budget. The Timpani repair will take about $1000, $2000 is going to 
Brittany  

 Picture for the program – deadline is August 15 and band will not have all arrived by then. Will 
beg for an extension.   We are going to try to get the kids all fitted before then and do a photo 
by the afternoon of the 16th.  Senior pictures will also be taken then. We will try to email a 
digital copy to parents who request. Will get to Suzanne on the 17th.  

 September 1 – first home game we will try to have as many as possible. No half time show, but 
in t-shirt “pep band” performance from the stands. 

Audit – Julie will send information to Tom and La Juan next week. They will review. 

 
 
 


